THE UNIVERSITY OF NEBRASKA
LINCOLN

DEPARTMENT OF
INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

September 3, 1940

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
University of Kagnsas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:?

The swift moving events of last summer and my presence at the
Fourth Army Manuevers with thé Nebrasks National Guard, no

doubt, was responsible for no action being taken on your letter
of last July 24th.

I do regret the fact that the basketball record for the Big Six

Conference lacked our report to make it complete, and will try
to do better in the future.

Sincerely hope you have had an enjoyable and profitable summer

and will be looking forward to seeing you before many days go
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Browne
Head Basketball Coach

WHB /m1



